
 

 

 

Health Sector Cybersecurity Coordination Center launches new 
Website! 

We are very excited to announce the launch of our new website. Visit us at www.hhs.gov/HC3 .  The 
HC3 website is the next step in reaching our mission of supporting the defense of the healthcare and 
public health sector’s information technology infrastructure, by strengthening coordination and 
information sharing within the sector and by cultivating cybersecurity resilience, regardless of 
organizations’ technical capacity. 

 

The website will host all of our sector resources along with new and archived products including:  

 

Threat Briefings: A briefing presentation that highlights relevant cybersecurity topics and 
raises the HPH sector’s situational awareness of current cyber threats, best practices, and 
mitigation tactics. 

 

Sector Alerts: A document that provides High-level, situational background information 
providing context for technical and executive audiences. Designed to assist the sector with 
defense of large scale and high level vulnerabilities.   

 

White Papers: A document that provides in-depth information on a cybersecurity topic to 
increase comprehensive situational awareness and provide recommendations to a wide 
audience. 

 

 

MAKE SURE TO CHECK US OUT www.hhs.gov/HC3 
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